
 

           October 23, 2024 

Dear Friends, 

On behalf of everyone at the VFW National Home, we are keeping the residents of Georgia, including your 
VFW/Auxiliary members and all our military and veteran families, in our thoughts and prayers during this 
challenging time. 

In light of the devastating flooding and storm damage that has impacted Georgia, we want to remind military 
and veteran families—and families of VFW/Auxiliary members—about the support available through the VFW 
National Home. If your family or someone you know has been permanently displaced by this disaster, our 
community can offer a transitional solution to help families start afresh and rebuild their lives. 

The National Home offers a safe, supportive environment to military and veteran families in need, providing 
access to essential services, education, and the stability necessary to recover and thrive. We encourage any 
family impacted by the recent floods to consider applying to join our community and begin the process of 
healing and rebuilding. 

If you or someone you know could benefit from our assistance, please visit 
http://www.vfwnationalhome.org/help or contact our Helpline at 800-313-4200 for more information. 
Let’s work together to ensure that Georgia’s veteran families receive the support they need during this 
time of recovery. 

We kindly ask for your help in spreading the word. Please share this information on your Facebook page or 
website or forward it to your email contacts. Together, we can ensure that those who need us can find us. 

As Georgia begins rebuilding in the days, weeks, and months ahead, please remember the incredible resource 
you have in the VFW National Home. We stand ready to help the families who need us most. 

We extend our best wishes to you as you work to recover and rebuild. We are here to support you every step of 
the way. 

Sincerely, 

 

Brian Daniels 
Community Development Manager 
VFW National Home  

 


